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Dear (insert name here): 
With National Engineers Week approaching Feb. DATES. I wanted to make you aware of free resources for teachers to help students better understand the principals behind science, technology, engineering, and math.

An online resource guide for kindergarten through 12th grade has been set up at www.ashrae.org/ashraek12 by the American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE). The site includes suggested classroom projects, career videos from the Society and materials for teacher use.  In addition, ASHRAE volunteers across the country are available to assist teachers in using these resources in the classroom.
As the local ASHRAE Student Activities Committee chair, I would be happy to put you in touch with local volunteers who could come into your classroom and lead experiments related to science, technology, engineering, and math. 

Because the anticipated shortage of engineers affects virtually every aspect of our environment, society, and lifestyle, ASHRAE is reaching out to educators for the greater good. We encourage teachers to take advantage of these free resources to educate their students on the importance of engineering.

If I can be of any assistance, please contact me at (include your contact information here). Again, I encourage you to visit www.ashrae.org/ashraek12. I’ve included a video here that touches on the importance of engineering. I think your students would enjoy it. 

Sincerely,

Your name here
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